Carroll County March 2025 Report
	December 2024


	Cumulative
Participants
	New Participants
Enrolled
	Total 
Participants

	Exits Per Month
	Employed At Exit Per Month
	Average Wage At Exit Per Month

	Adults
	3
	0
	3
	1
	1
	$21.89

	Dislocated
	0
	0
	0
	0
	-
	-

	CCMEP
	8
	0
	8
	0
	-
	-

	Grit
	1
	0
	1
	1
	1
	$27.00

	Totals
	12
	0
	12
	2
	1
	$24.45








	January 2025


	Cumulative
Participants
	New Participants
Enrolled
	Total 
Participants

	Exits Per Month
	Employed At Exit Per Month
	Average Wage At Exit Per Month

	Adults
	2
	0
	2
	0
	-
	-

	Dislocated
	0
	0
	0
	0
	-
	-

	CCMEP
	8
	3
	11
	0
	-
	-

	Grit
	0
	0
	0
	0
	-
	-

	Totals
	10
	3
	13
	0
	-
	-








	February 2025


	Cumulative
Participants
	New Participants
Enrolled
	Total 
Participants

	Exits Per Month
	Employed At Exit Per Month
	Average Wage At Exit Per Month

	Adults
	2
	0
	2
	0
	-
	-

	Dislocated
	0
	0
	0
	0
	-
	-

	CCMEP
	11
	0
	11
	0
	-
	-

	Grit
	0
	0
	0
	0
	-
	-

	Totals
	13
	0
	13
	0
	-
	-








From December 2024 to February 2025, the resource room welcomed a total of 415 visitors. Among them, 40 were individuals seeking unemployment assistance. In February, Summitville hosted one open interview event, with three attendees. Additionally, 34 visits were related to the CCMEP/WIOA programs. Other visits involved public assistance inquiries, background checks, and Aspire GED classes. The CCMEP worker now dedicates one full day each month to visit Conotton Valley, where students have the opportunity to use VR headsets. She has partnered with the Career Exploration instructor to integrate the use of the headsets into their lessons. Furthermore, she remains available during lunch hours to answer any student questions or provide information on the programs offered by OhioMeansJobs (OMJ). We are hopeful to integrate this into Carrollton and Malvern Schools this year. 
